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The Granby Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing pursuant to the 
Wetland Protection Act (MGL Chapter 131, Section 40) on Tuesday January 31, 2012 at 
Aldrich Hall-257 East State Street to consider the following: 
 

 
 
1.)  At 7:30 pm “ NOI”   

Filed by Gerald Lavoie for a proposed construction of a single-family home with a 
private driveway, private well, lawn area and private sanitary sewage disposal system, 
with regards to property located at Kendall Street and known as Map 8 Block C 
Parcel 10.9 (Lot A-3), approximately 2,100 feet west of Chicopee Street in the 
Town of Granby.  

  
      
 
Anyone interested, and wishing to be heard, should appear at the time and place 
designated. The complete materials (including text and maps) relative to these “NOI” are 
available for inspection during regular business hours at Aldrich Hall. 
 
 

William Shaheen, Chairperson 
Granby Conservation Commission 


